Lt. Ray R. Evans, 0-587736, 242nd AAF BU, Grand Island, Nebraska.

Dear Ray:

Please find enclosed a carbon copy of the letter that I wrote Bob Hendren. It was wonderful of you to be on the been every second as expressed by the fact that you had a tear sheet of Bob in your letter and giving me additional information about him.

Gosh, Ray, you were swell that night. The boys admired you from the bottom of their hearts. Your modesty, your firm determination as expressed in your confident and easy carriage, and yet your quiet demeanor spoke volumes to them. You had authority in everything that you did. The boys will never forget their visit with you. Although they were broken-hearted over the game, you provided the solace that they so badly needed.

We certainly will be happy to hear from you so that we can put you on the next Rebounds list.

With every good wish to you and yours, I am

Very sincerely yours,

FCA:AH Eno. Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.